The Honorable Rebecca Noecker
310-B City Hall

15 Kellogg Blvd.

West Saint Paul, MN 55102

Councilwoman Noecker,

These ordinance amendments are beyond ridiculous. Haven’t we learned anything from all the
bans already? Bans do not work all they do is hurt certain business owners and their employees, as
customers buy the products, they want outside of the city limits. If you believe bans work you are
lying to yourself as a way to ignore all the people you are hurting in the process. [ have owned this
store for over 4 years, and have a handful of employees who will all be negatively affected if this
amendment passes city council. It is also very convenient that the hearing is in the dead middle of
my day the busiest time for a store which makes it impossible for me to attend the meeting that
could put me on the unemployment lines. DO BETTER AND VOTE THESE AMENDMENTS
DOWN!

Sincerely,

Abdalla Abdalla
Super USA

97 Annapolis St E.
Saint Paul, MN 55118



